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 بسم الله الرحمن الرحيم

Assalamu Alaikum Wahrahmatullahi Wabarakatuh 

It is with great pleasure that I welcome everyone to Term Two, especially as the blessed 

month of Ramadan and Eid-ul-Fitr will fall during this term, Insha-Allah. Our 

Special  Ramadan Assembly is scheduled to be held on Thursday, 30 May 2019. This is 

organised by our dynamic Islamic Studies staff under the gracious leadership and 

guidance of Sheikh Yahya Ibrahim and Sheikh Salim Abdool Wabh. This is the best and 

most beautiful time of the year as everyone comes together to celebrate Ramadan and reap 

all of its blessings! 

The multipurpose hall will be decorated with vibrant Ramadan displays from each respective 

year group depicting the essence of Ramadan from students in Primary School and High 

School. In addition, our annual Community Iftaar dinner is scheduled to be held on Saturday, 

1 June 2019. On behalf of Langford Islamic College, I take this opportunity to invite 

the  College community to break fast together as one family, Insha-Allah. 

I look forward to another exciting and productive term, Insha-Allah. May this upcoming  

Ramadan be blessed and life changing for us all and may it be the start of a new journey 

leading  towards Jannah, Ameen. Ramadan Kareem.  



Building Strong Collaborative Learning 

The High School Mathematics classroom         

encourages collaboration by assigning students to groups to review their homework, do daily 

class worksheets, participate in moderated discussions, and complete hands-on projects. 

Students are given group tasks like class worksheets which are designed to be harder than 

individual assignments. Students quickly realise that they are able to solve problems as        

a group that they would not be able to solve as individuals.  

Creating love for learning in the Mathematics 

classroom is not just about what pupils do but 

also what we do as teachers. If we as Mathemat-

ics teachers love what we do and are highly pas-

sionate about learning, we offer mathematical 

experiences to our pupils that enable them to in-

still love for learning and creativity.  

"The joy of landing on the 
land of mysteries, every-
thing peculiar and yet      
familiar and trying to make 
sense of everything, trying 
to make connections, joy 
of discovering new ways 
and the joy of communi-
cating your successes and 
helping others: That’s my 
Mathematics Classroom”.  

By: Ms B Marwaha 



The first exciting task was to understand the relation between the area of the base of the right 

prism with the volume of the right prism. The students generalised the formula for the volume 

of all the right prisms.  

Modelling the relation between the volume of 

a pyramid and the right prism was super      

exciting. I used pentagonal prism and        

respective pyramids, and with the aid of    

water, modelled the relationship between the 

volume of the two objects.  

Verification:  The students verified the 

relationship between various prisms 

and pyramids such as cylinders and 

cones, hexagonal prisms and hexago-

nal pyramids. 

 

Above all, the project was fun, crea-

tive and an engaging way to interest 

students in mathematical concepts. This activity encouraged each other and effectively helped 

them understand concepts better by involving the input of their peers. 

Modelling the relationship between 

the volume of pyramid and the right 

prism 

The Year 9 students had a fantastic time 

discovering the relationship between the 

volume of the prism and the pyramid under 

the leadership of the Mathematics teacher, 

Ms Bhawna Marwaha.  



Wellbeing is Key  

Headspace is a national youth mental health 

foundation, funded by the Australian Government 

Department of Health under the youth mental 

health initiative. 

Headspace recently held multiple workshops at 

our school. Some key points raised at the work-

shops were: 

Good mental health is about being able to work 

and study to your full potential, coping with day – 

to – day life stress, being involved in your com-

munity. 

If you feel your mental health is getting in the way 

of your daily life, it is important to get support and 

to ask for help. 

Getting support can help to keep you on track at 

school, study or work and in your personal and 

family life. The sooner you get help the sooner 

things can begin to improve for you. 

Headspace centres help you access the type of 

health workers you need. This could be a GP, 

psychologist, social worker, alcohol and drug 

worker, counsellor, vocational worker or youth 

worker. 

You can visit a headspace centre no matter how 

big or small your problem may be. 

If you want to read more about mental health, 

please visit headspace.org.au 

References: headspace fact sheets  

By: Sr Dahlia El Gammel  



By: Mrs S Raip 

 

In Term 1, we introduced two new ac-
tivities which were boxing led by 

Sheikh Yahya Ibrahim and a Nasheed 
group led by Mr Johan Delport.  

Nasheed theory session in action 

Drumming Practice 

Fun with Food! 

Playing with Finger Paint 

Fun Art Class 

Ping-and-Pong! 







 COMING INTO THE COLLEGE: PARK IN 

THE MAIN CAR PARK  

PARENTS WHO ARE COMING INTO THE COLLEGE ARE TO 

PARK IN THE MAIN CAR PARK  (Osten Drive).   

Please also note that it is the parents’ responsibility to         

supervise their child/ren in the car park at all times.  

Your cooperation in complying  with the above is required.  
Jazaak-Allahu Khairan 

Management  

In order to ensure better    

traffic management,  we have           

implemented the  following 

with regard to drop-off and 

pick-up locations.  

DROP-OFF & PICK-UP  

LOCATION: NORBURY WAY  

Norbury Way is a good location for    

 DROPPING OFF & PICKING UP your child/ren.  

Parents must remain in their cars and 

wait for 5 minutes maximum. Parents 

must not park and leave their cars 

 unattended in Norbury Way.  


